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Third graders rang in the New Year by creating bells. They learned how to blend oil pastels to help make the 

bells look reflective and more 3D. 

        
 

  
 

 
First graders learned about red foxes, monochromatic colors schemes and complimentary colors. They created 

a collage using paper, chalk pastels, crayons and markers.  
 

    
 
Fifth graders learned how to read weaving codes to create complex patterns using colored paper strips. Their 

paper weavings were inspired by Navajo rug designs.  
 

    
 

 


